
“When it comes to breast 
cancer, being proactive 
can save lives. That’s why 
I worked to make it easier 
to get vital screenings.”

– Assemblyman
Angelo Santabarbara



A new law* went into effect Jan. 1 that:

Eliminates annual deductibles, co-payments and 
co-insurance payments for mammograms, breast 
ultrasounds and MRIs

Requires clinics and hospitals to hold extended 
screening hours to accommodate people who 
work full time

*Ch. 74 of 2016

Assemblyman Angelo Santabarbara 
is helping you combat breast cancer

Assemblyman 
Angelo Santabarbara

433 State St., Center City • Schenectady, NY 12305
518-382-2941 • SantabarbaraA@nyassembly.gov

Text “Get Screened” to 81336 to find your nearest screening location.

Call 1-866-442-CANCER (2262) or visit www.ny.gov/programs/get-screened-no-excuses for more information.


